
If you would like your events to be included in the Village Calendar, please contact Amanda @ the  
Village office PRIOR to the 25th of each month. Please provide event in writing either in person or by email or fax.  

Email: projects@mannville.com  or Fax-780 763 3643. 
 

APRIL 
Sun. Mon. Tues. Wed. Thu. Fri. Sat. 

     1. 2. 
Village Office 

Closed 

3. 
 

4. 
 

5. 
Village Office 

Closed 

6. 
 

7. 
 

8. 
 

9. 
 

10. 
 

11. 
 

12. 
 

13. 
 

14. 
Food Bank Open 

11-1pm 
Masks Mandatory 

1 person per 
household  

15. 
 

16. 17. 
 

18. 
 

19. 20. 
Council Meeting    

@ 6:30 pm 

21. 
 

22. 
 

23. 
 

24. 

25. 26. 
 

27. 28. 
Food Bank Open 

11-1pm 
Masks Mandatory 

1 person per 
household  

29. 30. Transfer Station  
Summer Hours: 

M & W 10-1 
Fri & Sat. 10-4 

 

APRIL 2021                                  

 

Highlights from the Regular Council meeting held on March 16, 2021 

 
• Council approve that the Village of Mannville enter into a Memorandum of Understanding for 

disaster transportation with bussing contractors in the event of a disaster.  
  

                                                                                                                                       
                                    For detailed information on motions passed at Council, please visit the  

Village website at www.mannville.com/services  
 The next Regular Council meeting is scheduled to take place on Tuesday,  

April 20, 2021 at 6:30 pm in the Village Chambers. 

Mannville Messenger 

SUMMER EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 
 

The Village of Mannville  
is currently accepting applications  

for F/T seasonal and student positions to assist the  
 Public Works Department. 

Duties include, but are not limited to: Grass & Weed  
Maintenance, Road maintenance (crack filling, painting), 

Facility/Equipment operation and maintenance.  

 

A Valid driver’s license is a requirement of this position. 
 

Submit resumes to the attention of: 
Mark McLaughlin, Public Works Foreman 

Village of Mannville  
5127-50 Street 

Box 180 
Mannville, Alberta  T0B 2W0  

Fax:  (780) 763-3643 
E-Mail:  info@mannville.com 

 

 

All applicants are thanked for their interest.  However, only those receiving    

interviews will be contacted. 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 

 

Mannville Riverview Golf Course  
is currently accepting  

applications  
for summer seasonal and student positions  

F/T and P/T Clubhouse 
& 

F/T Grounds Crew for the 2021 Season 
  

Submit resumes to the department of: 
Golf Course - Food & Beverage, Pro Shop or Grounds 

 
Village of Mannville  

5127-50 Street 
Box 180 

Mannville, Alberta  T0B 2W0  
Fax:  (780) 763-3643 

E-Mail:  info@mannville.com 

 

 

All applicants are thanked for their interest.  However, only those receiving  

interviews will be contacted. 

http://www.mannville.com/services


 

Municipal General Election 2021 
 

The next Municipal Election will take place in the Village 
of Mannville on  

Monday, October 18, 2021. 

 
The election will be for five (5) Council positions.   
 
Pursuant to the Local Authorities Election Act (LAEA) the 
Nomination period (during which nomination papers can be 
submitted to the Returning Officer) has been extended,  
effective for the 2021 Election. Nomination period is now 
from January 1, 2021 to Monday, September 20, 2021 at 
12:00 pm (Noon).  
 
As per Village of Mannville Candidate Nomination Deposit 
Bylaw No. 2021-850, all nomination papers must be  
accompanied by a $100 deposit in the form of a certified 
cheque, money order or cash. Due to COVID-19 the province 
has made a recent change that allows deposits to be paid by 
debit or credit card for the 2021 Election only. The deposit 
may be refunded to the candidate following the results of the 
election, pursuant to the provisions of the LAEA. 
 
Interested persons may pick up a Candidate Information 
Package and/or the  
Nomination Paper & Candidate’s Acceptance document 
(Form 4) at the Village Office located at 5127 – 50 St.,  
Mannville by calling 780-763-3500 to book an  
appointment or by visiting the Village of Mannville website 
at www.mannville.com  

 

Please direct inquiries to Jody Quickstad, Returning Officer/CAO 

at 780-763-3500 Village Office. 

Residents  
Reminder…. 

 
Garbage Carts need to be placed 3 feet  
(1 meter) from all stationary obstacles, such 
as vehicles and fences to allow the  
automated arms sufficient room to grasp 

cart. All garbage must be properly bagged, 
tied and placed within the cart. No Loose 
garbage, grass etc. 
 

Wheels facing in towards curbside. 

Do not place garbage on top of the lid. 

Spring Cleaning 
 

The snow melt signals “Spring” 
arrival, but also reveals the  

garbage, debris, pet messes and 
other muck that we  

“just didn't get to” in the fall. 
 

We ask everyone to do their part in 
keeping our community clean! 

Mannville Centennial Library will be open through the 
Easter Break! Keep your kids busy and off the WiFi with 
a few books or movies from our shelves. Time to catch up 
on your AR points? Most Junior and Easy Readers are 
marked by reading level and for the schools AR program. 
Ask us in the library for more information 
 
The Library has been a busy spot for our community since 
the re-opening March 2. The best part is serving all of our 
happy patrons again. We missed you! New books are  
coming in weekly, and staff have been busy preparing  
multiple Craft-in-a-Bag for the younger age groups.  
Did you pick up the “Bunny Lunch Date” craft yet? 
 
On March 21 Hosted by Mannville Library Board - 
Aqueena Clennett lead a youth cooking class. The class 
was all online via Zoom. The kids made chocolate chip 
cookies, and you could almost smell the cookies baking in 
the oven through the device screens. This class was a 
great success! Watch out for more classes with Aqueena 
in the Kitchen.  
Expect more programs for all ages when health  
restrictions begin to change.  

 

      East Regional Waste 
Transfer Station 

 
 

Located 1.5 miles west of the Village of Mannville 
on Mannville Road and Range Road 92. 

 

Summer Hours:  April 1– November 30 
   Monday & Wednesday 10:00 am - 1:00 pm 

 Friday & Saturday 10:00 am - 4:00 pm   
Closed all holidays 

 Mannville Centennial Public Library 

5029 - 50 Street    
Mannville, Alberta  T0B 2W0 

Phone: (780) 763-3611      

E-mail:  librarian@mannvillelibrary.ab.ca   

Library Open! 

                     Maximum Capacity Is Five (5) 
Masks Mandatory 

   Sanitize Upon Entry 
 
MONDAY -CLOSED 
TUESDAY -10:00 A.M. TO 5:00 P.M. 
WEDNESDAY -10:00 A.M. TO 5:00 P.M. 
THURSDAY -11:00 A.M. TO 6:30 P.M. 
FRIDAY-CLOSED 

Village of  Mannville 
5127 - 50 Street   Box 180 

Mannville, Alberta  T0B 2W0 
Phone: (780) 763-3500      

Fax: (780) 763-3643 
E-mail:  info@mannville.com  

Website:  www.mannville.com 

Blue Bag Door to Door  
Service 

 

TUESDAY 
April  6 & 20 

 
 

Please place your recyclables in a clear 
compostable blue bag  

on the front  
boulevard by 7:00 a.m. for  

Public Works Pick Up 

 
Remember To…. 
Please empty and rinse tins before 
tossing in blue recycle bag. 

Mannville – Minburn – Innisfree 
Family & Community Support Services 
Yellowhead Community Support Society 
               M-M-I Family Resource Network 
  
Please continue to watch our Facebook page for updates.  
Mannville-Minburn-Innisfree Family & Community Support  
Services   @FCSSmannvilleminburninnisfree 
Website: https://mmifcss.wixsite.com/mmifcss 
For more information about programs and services, 
780-763-3005         Email: mmifcss@mannville.com 

M-M-I F.C.S.S. remains committed to “helping people help themselves”.  
We will continue to offer information, referrals, guidance and assistance 
by PHONE, EMAIL, MAIL and ZOOM.  In person inquiries welcomed and 
when possible, will be set by appointment. Covid-19 has changed the way 
we do programming; we have found innovative ways via Facebook, Website, 
Canada Post etc to keep connected. 

 
Join the challenge! Monthly themes and Prizes! 

Text: 780-581-4149 or 780-853-0112 
Each month the stories & pictures will be compiled in a community  

scrapbook that can be viewed around town! 

Family Resource Network 
FRN delivers high quality prevention & early intervention services & supports for 
families with children 0-18 years old. Variety of programs & service, modified 
program style due to COVID-19. 
For Program information 
call or text Alicia @ 780-581-4149 & check our Facebook Page 
MMI Family Resource Network 

Friendly Phone Visiting Program 
FCSS Staff provide social connections through phone calls. If you have 
not received a call and would like to join this program, please call us to 
be added to our call out list. 
What can you expect? a friendly voice, a listening ear, information  
sharing & referral to other services.  We look forward to connecting with 
you. 

S.M.I.L.E. Program  STAYING CONNECTED  by ZOOM 
[Seniors Maintaining Independent Living Experiences] 
This program is designed for adults/seniors to stay active & live independently in 
their communities. An inviting, friendly atmosphere to socialize, participate in 
activities, connect with others! 
Contact us with your email address and phone number to  
receive the LINK to join in. 
Time: 10:30 a.m 
Mannville Date: April 1, 8, 22, & 29 

LET’S TALK COMMUNITY PRESENTATION via ZOOM – 
FOR ALL AGES: 
April 13th:  FRAUD AWARENESS with R.C.M.P. 
ZOOM @10:30 a.m.…contact us with your email address and 
phone number to join in. 
  
Meals on Wheels Program A delicious hot noon meal is served right 
to your kitchen table Monday to Friday by friendly volunteers. 
Rate $10 per meal. 
Call & sign up to receive your first meal complimentary. 
 

NEWCOMER WELCOME: Packages are available.  Let us 
know if you are new to the area!  Stop by and pick one up! We 
look forward to welcoming you! 
VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION WEEK - April 18-24th 
Stop by from 11:30 – 1:00  To pick up a complimentary Bagged Hog Dog 
Lunch to Go: 
Innisfree - Mon April 19 
Mannville - Wed April 21 
PICKUP LOCATION YET TO BE DETERMINED 
  
Also watch for the Video Presentation Showcasing: 
“The Impact of Volunteerism in our Communities”. 
Thank you to Gov’t of Alberta Culture and Tourism, and Volunteer Alberta funding along 
with all community organizations and volunteers and ThreeSixty Alberta! 

http://www.mannville.com
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